
 

Dear Members, families and friends 

A FEW CHANGES DUE TO COVID 19 

 

 

       

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-Indepen-dance offices at Govan are 

going to close today.  

No classes or groups will happen 

from now until April when we will 

have an update. 

 

-You can still contact us at the same 

number and details and staff will be 

available to speak to you.  

0141 552 3555 

 

-We have decided to take this action 

as we want to limit the contact 

between members and staff while 

COVID 19 is a risk and worry for so 

many people. 

 

-Those staff that can are working 

away at home to keep you informed, 

and planning the next steps at 

Indepen-dance. 

  

-We are going digital and using our 

technology to keep you connected 

and dancing. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-Please use our new website to keep 

you upto date with whats happening 

www.indepen-dance.org.uk 

 

 

-Follow us on our media chanells, 

FACEBOOK,TWITER,INSTAGRAM AND 

YOUTUBE. We will be uploading 

videos and content for you to enjoy. 

 

 

 

-REMEMBER TO wash your hands 

with soap and water regularly if you 

are at home, out or have people 

visiting. 

 

 

-If you feel unwell please contact a 

support, family member or doctor 

and get advice. 

If you need medical attention  

Please call 111 

 

 

-If there is anything we can do 

through this time we are here and 

happy to advise or help if we can. 

 

 

 

 


